#kNOwKnifeCrime - bleeding
control kit fundraiser mini
marathon 2024

What an incredible week we have had running our mini marathons. On
Tuesday all of our children from Nursery to Year 6 ran 2.6 miles
around our school grounds seeing London landmarks as they ran. All of
them worked so hard on completing their challenge and achieved their
personal goals to feel proud of. On Wednesday, 82 schools across
Sefton completed in our symbolic relay event showing that we don't
want knife crime in our community and want to keep our community
well resourced and safe in the event of an incident. So far we have
raised nearly £11,000 across Sefton schools, which is phenomenal. We
were also so proud fo see our school and community feature on Grana-
da Reports on Wednesday evening.

https://www.cashforkidsgive.co.uk/campaign/charity-champions-
liverpool-the-north-west/fundraisers/sefton-schools-say-

knowknifecrime-/

Headteacher
Christina Greaves,
BA Hons

Tel: 01704 533 478

Please visit our website:
www.kewwoodsprimary.co.
uk

ATTENDANCE:
School attendance this
week is 93.5% which is
below national average.
Well done to class 1W
who had the
highest attendance at
98.3%

Dates:

April
23rd- Interventions start

24th- Y2 trip to Martin
Mere

26th- KS1 Altru mental
health performance and
workshop

29th- Y5 trip to Cuerden
Valley

May
1st—Y4 to Martin Mere

3rd- Y1 trip to Knowsley
Safari Park

13th- Y6 SATs week

17th- Y6 SATSs party during
the school day

20th- Y2 SATs week

22nd & 23rd- Y5 trip to
London

Follow us on Twitter @kewwoods r




#kNOwKnifeCrime Campaign—relay
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” Sefton Schools say
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v We want to keep our community safe and be
well resourced in the event someone needs
medical assistance.
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This Week’s Big Question

Can art change the way you think?

BIG QUESTION of the week!

Here is a summary of what the pupils thought:

1K- Art doesn't always change the way you think, but it can in-
spire you.

IW- Art can change you mood, making you feel emotions.

2K- Art can make you happy, or sad. For example a song. Pic-
tures can make you feel sad.

2W- There are lots of different types of art, and they can make
you feel happy, sad, sympathetic and other feelings. Art can
make you think about different issues.

3K- Art takes many different forms and can make you think dif-
ferently about different issues.

4K- Art can be powerful- for example photography can make us
think about the impact on the environment.

4W- Art can change your mind, make you feel calm and re-
laxed. It can inspire you and change your opinions.

5K- Art can change the how, why and if. It can inspire emotional
changes, no matter what type of art it is. It can be used to cel-
ebrate our differences, which is a good thing.

6K- We discussed what art is, and how art has a mood that can
impact your own mood. Through art you can experience real life
problems.

6W- Art is subjective, and can mean different things to differ-
ent people. It has the power to influence how peop?e think

Next week's BIG QUESTION is
22nd April — Earth Day

Why is it important to have so many different
plants and animals on Earth?
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/ This Week's Class Dojo Winners \

Sundus RK
Carter RW
Scarlett 1K
Elena 1w
Anabella W 2K
EllaC 2w
Lillie-Marie 3K
Oscar 3w
James 4K
Malakye 4w
Frankie 5K
Faris 5w
Sophie 6K

\ Georgia 6w _/



Y4 have been making flutes to see how high and low pitch is created .

Year 3 had their first drama workshop with Richard as part of their coastal voices
project. They looked at how we move in response to our environment. Moving around
the pine woods as human or animal into the sun or the wind.




Great result for our B team in their semi final match on Thursday night.
Onto the final of the Greenhall cup.
Well done!

Y1 have been making ‘Moving Mechanisms’.
They spent an afternoon making their vehicles, demonstrating knowledge and
understanding of the key vocabulary and skills.
They thoroughly enjoyed testing their moving mechanisms!




Southport Football
Development

At Stanley High School Southport (3G Pitch)
Fleetwood Rd, Southport , PR9 9TF
Starting on Thursday 9th May 2024

In association with First Kick Football

School years - Reception & Year 1 6:00pm - 6:45pm
School years - Year 2 & Year 3 6:45pm - 7:30pm
School years - Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 7:30pm - 8:30pm

Dear parents,
Places are now available to join a new 12-week football course every Thursday at Stanley High School Southport,
which is open to both boys and girls.

Our courses teach children correct football techniques by FA qualified coaches who have full DBS (CRB) clearance to work
with children. The structure for the course is 'FUN through Football,' building confidence for total beginners and moving onto
more complex sessions for experienced players.

We provide a ball per player for the majority of our drills ensuring children get more touches of the ball and improve quicker
than conventional coaching where children are waiting around to have a turn. The sessions are held on the fantastic 3G pitch so
trainers should be worn. Players are also advised to bring a still drink for the session.

The club has links to local junior teams of which players will be able to play for at the weekend. Players who show
advanced ability on the course will be recommended for trials at professional academies. Players who have previously
attended courses are currently playing for Blackburn Rovers, Preston North End, Manchester United, Liverpool,
Blackpool, Everton, Burnley, Bolton, Oldham, Rochdale and Wigan.

The cost of the course is just £6.25 per week, which is payable in two instalments. The first payment of £25 is due when
booking your child on and the second payment of £50 due at the first session. Parents are encouraged to watch the sessions but
are welcome to leave children, as every session is fully supervised.

**NEW TOURNAMENT FORMAT**
Every four weeks we have a tournament in order for the children to put their new-found skills into practice
with medals awarded at the end of the course for various categories.

ALL PLAYERS WILL RECEIVE A TROPHY AND MEDAL at the presentation, which is held on the final week
of the course. Additional trophies will also be awarded in each group from categories including; Best Attitude, Star
Player, Most Improved Player, Most Promising Player and Hardest Working Player.

To book a place for your child please telephone the number below as soon as possible as a
high response is expected.

Jack
TO BOOK PLEASE TELEPHONE
0151 363 6503 or 07514 316534

We cannot be held responsible for loss or damage to property or clothing
Please note we have a strict no refund policy once the course has been booked




